
 

Looking Inwards, 
Looking Forwards 

A time to reflect, and what to expect for senior year 

Saturday February 18th, 3 – 4:30 pm 
Casque & Gauntlet, 1 South Main Street, (across the street from Collis) 

This event is for Juniors  
tea, cocoa and 
snacks provided 

Presented by the Undergraduate Deans Office 

3 – 3:45 pm Guided Self Reflection 
What have you really learned junior year, and 
what’s next? 

3:45 – 4 pm Q&A about Senior Year 
Ask your DOSCs (Arun and Emma) about 
internships, preparing for life after Dartmouth, and 
how to make the most of your last year in college 

 


